
We are glad to have you back on campus!

While COVID-19 has called for some restrictions on campus this fall (for
instance, please do not visit your friends in their residence halls – halls are
limited to residents only), there are more things that you CAN do:
· Meet up outdoors with friends

· Take a walk on campus

· Relax on Mitchell Beach

· Participate in Mitchell College virtual campus life activities

· Join an outdoor fitness class

· Set up virtual study halls or visits with friends

· Arrange for a quiet space on campus for studying

· Make an appointment with your advisor or other offices, such as Integrative
Career Development

· Use the library as a place to study or attend a remote class

· Pick up food from Milner Dining Hall or Market Café

· Participate in activities with your athletics team or performing arts group

Please continue to do your part to help keep our community safe and
healthy and:
· Wear a face covering over your mouth and nose everywhere on campus 

· Social distance by keeping 6 feet of space between you and others

· Report to the tent outside Yarnall for testing if randomly selected for COVID
testing

· Track and record your daily symptoms in the CoVerified app

· Stay home if you are sick

· Avoid traveling out of state. If you do, complete this form to document your
travel plans. You may be automatically added to the next pool of students
being tested on campus based on the return date you have listed. In
addition, per our Mariner Promise, if you do travel out of state, you must be
retested for COVID-19, submit a negative test result to the College, and self
quarantine upon return for 14 days.

With everyone working together, we will remain Mariner strong this semester!

mitchell.edu/adjusting-our-sails

https://mitchell.edu/adjusting-our-sails
https://mitchell.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1zssp0EgrMNvBTT
https://mitchell.edu/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Mariner-Promise-Student_FINAL_No_Signature-1.pdf
https://mitchell.edu/adjusting-our-sails



